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Nikkos Burgers 

9295 Magnolia Ave 

Riverside, CA 

Dinner 5:30 

Meeting 6:45 

This newsletter will be short and sweet. With so many of our members 
gone or having personal problems we will do with what we have. 

 Our last meeting at Nikko’s was well attended. I was so surprised. Nice 
to have all of you coming to eat and to attend the meeting. The next 
meeting is on April 11th hope you can attend. 

I know most of our long-time members know that our Cowtown building 
is here because of a bunch of people went through a lot to leave it for 
square dancing. I know most of you really take pride in having a wonder-
ful place to dance. I would like all of you to feel like this is your home 
place to dance. With that said I would like to ask you to treat it like your 
home. When you see something that need attention and you can take 
care of it, please help us. The air conditioners are one thing I need to ad-
dress. There are a lot of people who just go and turn the knob and don’t 
look at what they are doing. If you turn the knob all the way past the num-
bers and we leave, it stays on and never shuts off. This causes a large 
electric bill. If you see something on the floor, get a paper towel and 
wipe it up. If it is something that could cause someone to fall, please pick 
it up don’t just leave it there. Please look around before you leave and 
take everything you brought. If you see trash cans in the bathroom are 
full, please empty them into the large trash can after the dance. All these 
things really help us keep the hall safe. Remember all the people who are 
helping are doing it for free and nobody gets paid so any thing you can 
do really helps. 

The class is doing very good thanks to the angels who come every week 
to help. We have been having 3 squares each week. Thanks to all of you 
who are bringing new students. 

 Here’s hoping you all have a very blessed Easter  
Have a blessed Easter, 

         Dan and Betty 



Carolyn Griswould 

Hello everyone, 
For those of you who don't like the cool temperatures 
I hope you are enjoying our early Summer like weath-
er. I hope this is not a foreshadow of things to come 
for when we really get into it. It's too soon for my lik-
ing. 
 
A few cards went out this month. Phil Wicker is hav-
ing trouble with his knee so we let him know we're 
thinking of him as well as Flo Haynes.  She had a re-
action to a treatment that gave us a scare. Both are 
recovering. Dede Weatherwax needed a little en-
couragement that things will be okay with time. 
Somethings don't have a timetable we just have to 
trust all things work together for the good. 
 
For those of you who don't know - this is my last 
month as Sunshine for you all. I'm hanging up my 
dancing shoes. It's with a heavy heart of my decision 
because I will and have missed the people and the 
dance. Thank you for your friendship and the good 
memories. Know that I will continue to think and pray 
for you.  
 
Be kind to others, 
    Carolyn Griswould 
    gris3woody@aol.com 

Gene Stauffer 

 

Nothing new to report regarding your club’s member-
ship. We are holding at 54 members. 
Dances and classes are returning. Our class has got-
ten off to a good start. Come out and help these stu-
dents become new members. 
        Gene 

Cowtown Square Dance Center 

15950 Van Buren Blvd, Riverside 

For more Info (951)354-8636/235-2008 

SQUARE DANCE CLASS        

C owtow n 
S ingles 

A Singles and Couples  
Square Dance Club 

Please check our website for updates  
www.cowtown-singles-square-dance.org 

Steve Woodard Instructor 
Wednesdays 7:00-9:00 PM 

Bring your friends and JOIN US! 
$8.00 

4th Sunday  
Afternoon 

  Apr 24 TBD 

Squares 
 7:30-10:00 pm 
Neil Rounds 

 7:00 pm 

Squares 2:00-4:30 pm 

 

1st Friday  
Apr 1 Mike Hayworth 
 

Vaccination(s) Required 

Please check our website for updates 

www.cowtown-singles-square-dance.org 

$10.00 

New Students Need Angels –Join Us! 

Bruce Roberts 
Lois Roberts 
Maurine Adams 
Don Richardson 

Apr 1 
Apr 19 
Apr 21 
Apr 22 

Thank you Carolyn for being such 
a special part of Cowtown Sin-
gles. 
You have been a wonderful Sun-
shine Person with your warm 
messages  appreciated by many. 
You will be missed and hope we 
will see you when you come to 
visit. In the meantime, best of eve-
rything to you and God Bless! 


